Committee on Educational Policies and Planning Minutes
30 March, 2017
In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Beau Breslin, Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Cathy Hill, Henry Jaffe, Kelly Shepard, Janet Sorensen
1) The minutes from 23 March 2017 were approved.

2) [bookmark: _GoBack]The committee debriefed on the General Education Faculty Forum of March 24.  The committee felt that overall, the Forum went well. In light of that observation, we discussed CEPP’s ongoing commitment to working for unity.

3) The committee discussed written comments from faculty concerning the proposal and formulated friendly amendments to the proposal.  A new version of the proposal, with the friendly amendments clearly distinguished will be sent via email on Monday April 3.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30.

Respectfully submitted by
Janet Sorensen
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